
 

To all Nations and Cities/Communities 

 

 
 

Oceania Parents Matching Convocations 
 
David Hanna 
May 12, 2014 
 

 
 

Dear Leaders, 

 

Please pass on the information below to all your Blessed Families under your leadership. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr. David Hanna 

 

Director, European Education Dept. 

 

 
 

Dear All, 

 

I would like to inform you that we will be holding Parents Matching Convocations in Oceania in 

Auckland, New Zealand 14th June and after in Sydney and Melbourne, Australia. If you 

would like candidates from your Region/nation to be displayed at this Convocation please notify 

BFD Oceania before 4th June. It would be easiest for us if the candidate is on the website 

bcmatching.org  then we can print their profile directly from the website. 

 

Please note that there will be parents of Jacob children attending the PMC so profiles of Jacob 

candidates will be included in the display. Please indicate if the candidate is a Jacob candidate. 

 

Candidates who are not on the bcmatching.org website but would like to be included in the display 

can send their profile to us. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Jynene Helland,     Jago Gavin 

BFD Oceania        2nd Gen Department 

 

 
 

David Hanna 

 

Blessed Family and Education Department  

 

 

 


